
From: Gaskell, Chris  
Sent: 18 July 2020 11:14 
To: Neighbourhood Planning  
Cc: Moran, John-Paul  
Subject: Upper Clatford Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 Consultation  
 

Dear Test Valley Neighbourhood Planning, 

Thank you for your message below, together with the link to the above NP web-site. 

I can confirm that, at this present time, I have no comments to make. 

Regards, 

Chris  
 

 
Chris Gaskell 
Network Connections Planning Engineer  
1 Woodstock Road, Yarnton, Kidlington, Oxfordshire, OX5 1NY 
www.ssen.co.uk 

 
 
 

http://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=17268&d=0MuS3ywSByU_suyuPwA-FBQBI52uu7VlGG4w8aDZoA&s=200&u=http%3a%2f%2fwww%2essen%2eco%2euk%2f

